Dear Kinnikinnick family-

My family and | want to express our most heartfelt gratitude to this entire district and community
for the extremely generous donations we have received from the Team Stucky bracelets. We
are absolutely in awe and are completely humbled by the generosity. We are so blessed to be a
part of this community and are so thankful for the acceptance and support. The monetary
donations are helping take a huge weight off of our shoulders, and are giving us one less thing
to worry about. Being a parent of a child in the district, as well as a staff member, makes this
support mean even more to my family and I. | talked with many students, some who are not on
my caseload, who shared with me that they donated to me and they hope | feel better soon. |
can not begin to express how much this means to me! Kinnikinnick has THE best students, with
THE best families, and THE best staff, and | am so blessed to be a parent who also works for
the district. Thank you, again, for the incredible outpouring of generosity! We are truly humbled
and appreciative!

Sincerely,

The Stucky Family (Melissa, Matt, & Maggie)



